Dr. Forrest C. Allen 107 Robinson Gym University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

As you know, the University has been working on the possibility of building several new concrete tennis courts. These courts were authorized by the Board of Regents last October and tentative plans have been going on since that time.

Russell, Charles Bayles, and Professor Howey to stake out the courts sometime this next week, probably Wednesday or Thursday. I would like to have you present at the time the courts are surveyed, so that we may have your advice on the matter.

Very truly yours,

Leonard H. Axe, Director of University Services

LHA: IW